
JULY 6 TH,  2025 — 14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
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PARISH STAFF
Clergy 
Msgr. Leszek T. Janik, Pastor

Fr. Ray Introvigne, Assisting Priest

Office 
Karen Abbott Morrison, Secretary 
stjosephnorwich@yahoo.com 
Dona Stankov, Bookkeeper 
Tues. 9 am Only 
st.josephnwfinance@att.net

Rectory Office Hours
Monday, Tuesday, Thurs.: 9am - 2pm
Friday: 9:30am - 12:30pm
CLOSED on Wednesday

SAINT JOSEPH
120 Cliff Street
Norwich, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1565
Fax: 860-889-3560

stjosephnorwich@yahoo.com 
www.saintjosephnorwich.com 
facebook.com/stjosephnoriwch

Masses 
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 9:00 am (English & Polish) 
As of July 1, 2025, No Weekday Mass

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:15—3:45 pm

SACRED HEART
52 West Town St
Norwichtown, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1030
Fax: 860-887-6550

SacredHeart06360@gmail.com
www.sacredheartnorwichct.org

Masses
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am & 10:30 am 
Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri: 8:00 am 
Thurs: 6:00 pm at St John Mission, 
Fitchville, CT

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:00—3:45 pm

Holy Days of Obligation Mass Times: 8 am Sacred Heart Church, 9 am Saint Joseph Church, 6 pm Saint John Mission



My deepest appreciation goes out to St. Joseph Parish and 
everyone involved in the Annual Summer Bazaar — June 
27th and 28th.  Your hard work — whether seen or unseen — 
made a significant difference.  Each task you took on with 
joy, enthusiasm, generosity and love for St. Joseph Parish 
helped create a warm and vibrant atmosphere for our 
entire community.  Special thanks to Fr. Jim, Ewa Newman, 
Ewa Kidala, Janina Czachor and committee members who 
worked so very hard to make our Summer Bazaar a great 
event!  Sincere thank you to our parishioners who gave a 
helping hand with organization, set-up, clean up, sales and 
parking assistance; to our “Pierogi Makers” for freezing/
selling, all those who baked a selection of Polish cakes, 
cookies, and other dessert items; those donating items for 
sale and those who donated monetary donations for costs 
associated prior to our Parish Bazaar on Saturday. We also 
thank Good Saint Joseph, Our Parish Patron, for the cooler 
weather on bazaar day and his protection of our parish!  
Thank you all! Dziękujemy Bardzo!  Blessings upon everyone.

Msgr. Les

MASS INTENTIONS
Sat 7/5:  Vigil 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 4:00 pm	 † Evelyn A. Sienkiewicz  
Sun 7/6:  14th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 9:00 am 	 † Sophie Wnek 
	 From the Sieczkowski family
Mon 7/7:	 8:00 am at Sacred Heart Church
	 Multiple Intentions
	 †  Annielese Zimmer  
 	 From family
	 † Deacon Francis Bachard  
 	 From family
	 † Frank Obuchowski 
 	 From Fr. James Sucholet
Next Sunday:  15th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sat 7/12:	 4:00 pm	 † John & Jennie Dziengiel  
	 From Valerie Dziengiel
Sun 7/13:	 9:00 am 	 † Paul Selens 
	 From wife Janina
Mon 7/14:	 8:00 am at Sacred Heart Church
	 Multiple Intentions
	 †  Lewis and Izbicki Families 
 	 Deacon Tom Lewis
	 † Genevieve Sucholet 
 	 Dr. Jeremiah & Virginia Lowney

STEWARDSHIP AT ST. JOSEPH
Offertory June 28/29: $ 791.  

Memorial: $ 135. 
Bazaar: $ 4,278.70

Thank you for supporting Our Beloved Parish!

Second Collection THIS Weekend is For: 
Monthly Maintenance

SANCTUARY CANDLE
The Sanctuary candle is lit for 

Jane & Phil Papineau   
on their Anniversary

THANK YOU Dziękuję

Inspiration from the Saints…�

"He who labors as he prays lifts his heart to God with his 
hands."�

— Benedict of Nursia,  Feast Day July 11th  
Father of Western Monasticism; 480-547 A.D.

SAVE THE DATE!  
ST. JOSEPH CHURCH SUMMER PICNIC

SUNDAY, AUGUST 17TH — 1 - 5 PM
 on the grounds of our ST. JOSEPH PARISH CENTER. 

LAWN TENT WILL BE UP!  RAIN OR SHINE!  

St. Joseph’s will provide burgers, veggie burgers, hot dogs 
and beverages.  We will be asking parishioners to bring a side/
dessert to share and sign-up sheets will be forthcoming.

in your prayers...

PARISH NEWS

DIOCESE / COMMUNITY NEWS

Coffee Hour! 
Please join us following the 9am Sunday Mass in 
the Parish Center for Coffee Hour.

Mass of Thanksgiving for Father Jim! 
In expressing our thankfulness to Fr. Jim for this 
outstanding priestly ministry among us, you are 
invited to attend a Mass of Thanksgiving, presided 

by Fr. Jim, on Sunday July 20th at 9:00 am at St Joseph 
Church followed by a reception in the Parish Center.

Day of Prayer with the Marian Fathers 
Immaculate Conception Center, Putnam, CT 
July 13th , 9 am Prayer/Confessions, 10 am Mass 
followed by Rosary Procession to Fatima Shrine
Noon, Guest Speaker: Rev. Anthony Gramlich, MIC 

"How to Live the Jubilee of Hope"  
Bring your own lunch, lawn chair, and umbrella!
immaculateconceptioncenter.org

Youth Hike with Bishop Reidy 
For Middle and High School Students 
July 18th at 10 am  
Hurd State Park in East Hampton offers a 

perfect setting for a memorable outdoor outing with 
Bishop Reidy - combining fun, exercise, scenic beauty, 
and moments for spiritual connection. The trails provide 
flexibility, beautiful overlooks, and peaceful riverside 
spaces.
Just pack the essentials: good shoes, water, and a picnic 
lunch. Parents welcome. Minors must provide a Diocesan 
Liability Form signed by a parent or guardian.  
Registration: https://bit.ly/43BP9Ua

Marriage Encounter Experience  This summer, 
give your spouse the gift of your time and discover the secrets 
to a lasting, supportive, transformational marriage! The next 
Marriage Encounter Experience in Connecticut is August 15-17 
at the Holy Family Retreat Center in West Hartford. No group 
discussion - just the two of you learning to be the best, most 
loving and thriving couple you can be. Three couples and a 
priest provide new tools, using examples from their own lives, 
to help couples work through common themes of which all 
married couples can relate. For more information, contact 
Frank and Margie Pearson at 860-337-2447 or sign up online 
at apply - Worldwide Marriage Encounter (wwme.org)

JUL
6TH

JUL
20TH

JUL
13TH

JUL
19TH

Volunteers Needed! We are looking for volunteers to 
help water the flowers and plants on the Rectory grounds on 
the weekends. If interested, contact the Parish Office. 


